Parkwood Christian Preschool is seeking a part time teacher.  For more information, please contact Margie Beasley (209) 557-9510 or (209) 406-8204

Tickets are now available for “Je T’aime”—a black tie event with fine dining and entertainment, sponsored by Lodi SDA Elementary School’s home and school and music departments.  There will be two shows on Sunday, February 25, the first at 2:00 p.m. and the second at 5:00 p.m. at the English Oaks Fellowship Hall.  You may purchase your tickets at Lodi SDA Elementary’s front office.  Tickets are $25 per seat and $10 for 5 and under.  Ticket sales will benefit the music program at LSDAE. Seating is limited

Make plans now to attend the 17th annual NCC Prayer Retreat, March 9-11, at Leoni Meadows. Speakers will be Rick and Cindy Mercer from the Carolina Conference (He is a pastor, and she is prayer/women's ministries director.) Kids and teens will enjoy programs created just for them. For information, visit www.nccsda.com/prayerretreat and register by contacting Lanni Rae Aasen at (530) 401-1354 or artbylanniraeaasen@gmail.com.

Sabbath March 17, community blessing. Special potluck. Bring walking shoes and a smile.  We’ll be sharing flowers, words of encouragement and meeting our neighbors.  Don’t miss it!

Sabbath March 24 is our next praise service.

Sabbath March 31, Guest speaker, Pastor Kris Widmer presents Bible Alive!  Come meet a character from the Bible, and hear his testimony about Jesus.
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